Shoup, Paula

From: Brown, Cheryl

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 3:07 PM
To: Shoup, Paula

Subject: Fwd: The Players Tickets

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please place on the Gift Disclosure webpage

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8, an AT&T 5G Evolution smartphone

———————— Original message --------

From: "Brock, Carol" <CSBrock(@coj.net>

Date: 3/15/19 9:44 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Brown, Cheryl" <CLBROWN @coj.net>, "Miller, Carla" <CarlaM@coj.net>
Subject: The Players Tickets

The Office of the President received general admission tickets from the City for the 2019 The Players event.

The following CMs were given tickets:
e Bowman 2 (total value $140)
e Becton 4 (total value $280)
e Pittman 2 (total value $140)
e Newby 3 (total value $210)
e Morgan 2 (total value $140)
e Wilson 2 (total value $140)
e Freeman 2 (total value $120)
e Schellenberg 2 (total value $140)

Respectfully,
Carol Brock

Carol Stowers Brock

Secretary to the Council President
President Aaron L. Bowman, District 3
City Hall at St. James

117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonville, FL 32202

Phone: 904.630.1031

Email: csbrock@coj.net

Please note all correspondence to and from public officials is considered public record and must be disclosed upon
request.






